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Addendum 1 

Professional Auditing Services 

Questions and Clarifications 

 

All questions regarding this Request for Proposal should be directed in writing via email to: 

Latreese Caldwell 

Deputy County Administrator 

Kendall County 

111 W. Fox Street 

Yorkville, IL 60560 

lcaldwell@kendallcountyil.gov 

 

Questions will be accepted until 4 p.m. CST on April 19, 2024. 

 

All questions and responses will be compiled and submitted electronically in one general 

response memorandum on April 26, 2024. To enable the County to equitably respond to 

proposer questions, the County asks that proposers register with the County via email at 

lcaldwell@kendallcountyil.gov prior to April 26, 2024. 
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